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“But some seed fell on rich 
soil and produced fruit,

a hundred or sixty or 
thirtyfold...”

“The present is the time of sowing, and the 
growth of the seed is assured by the Lord.  

Every Christian therefore knows well that he 
must do all he can, but that the final result 
depends on God.  This awareness sustains

him in his daily efforts, especially in difficult 
situations." – Pope Benedict XVI

Diocese of Palm Beach

Mass Schedule

BISHOP OF PALM BEACH
Most Reverend Gerald M. Barbarito, DD, JCL

RECTOR
Very Rev. Gavin J. Badway

PAROCHIAL VICAR
Rev. Michael Cairnes

PERMANENT DEACONS
Dcn. John Beaudoin
Dcn. David Zanotelli

PARISH OFFICE
9999 N. Military Trail

Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410
Monday-Friday 8:00 am to 4:00 pm

office@cathedralpb.com

St. Ignatius Outreach / Food Pantry
Monday-Thursday 1:00 to 3:45 pm

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
Every Friday: 9:00 am to 5:00 pm

First Friday: Eucharistic Adoration with
Rosary at 6:30 pm and

Praise and Worship from 7:00 to 8:00 pm

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession)
Saturdays at 3:00 pm in the Chapel

(or call for an appointment)

WEEKEND MASS

SATURDAY: Vigil Mass at 4:30 pm
SUNDAY: 7:00 am, 8:30 am, 

10:30 am, and 5:00 pm
Misa En Español: 12:30 pm

DAILY MASS
MONDAY-FRIDAY: 7:00 am & 8:30 am

SATURDAY: 8:30 am



     Donate Online at
     OnRealm.org/CathedralPB  or  Scan Here

MAIN OFFICE PHONE 561-662-2565

Receptionist Amy Hannan
Parish Accountant Fred Miller

Baptisms/RCIA/Annulments Dcn John 
Beaudoin

Administrative Assistant Jeanne Hogan
Facility Coordinator/Maint. Mark Aitken

Liturgy Coordinator Ashlie O’Brien
Music Director Julie Thompson
Youth Minister Martina DaSilva

Director of Religious Education Lucy Pratt
Director of Adult Faith Formation Greg Pratt

Diocese of Palm Beach 561–775-9500
All Saints Catholic School 561-748-8994

Our Lady Queen of Peace Cemetary 561-793-0711

Parish Office Staff Mass Intentions

Saturday, July 15
4:30 pm  Martin Garcia (by Tricia Carusi)

Sunday, July 16
7:00 am † Youssef & Amanda Khoury (by Family)
8:30 am  People of the Parish

10:30 am † Shaun Butler (by His Family)
    Blaire & Tyler Eltringham (by Mom)

† Michael Moriarty (by Katalin Filtranti)
12:30 pm † Saul Padilla Tasayco (by Family)

† Helen Navas (by Vicky and Nathaly)
† Cecilia Nieves Deusdedit Africano (by 

Yamilys Africano)
5:00 pm † Dinah Wallace (by Glen & Dee Aitken)

Monday, July 17
7:00 am † Louis F. Montalbano (by Rose DeMeola 

& Family)
8:30 am † Jimmy Topor (by Theresa Liland)

Tuesday, July 18
7:00 am † Marilyn Olson (by a Friend)
8:30 am † Roger Lament (by Carolyn & George 

Isaac)

Wednesday, July 19
7:00 am † Jack Renna (by Helen Tesoriero)
8:30 am † Joachim Duong Minh & Marie Nguyen 

Vay (by Francoise Sullivan)

Thursday, July 20
7:00 am Elvia Mendez (by Joe & Claudia 

Johnston)
8:30 am † Dr. John Terry (by His Loving Wife)

Friday, July 21
7:00 am † Joseph Bonacci (by Mr. and Mrs. Frank 

Bono)
8:30 am † James Topor (by Rae and Lou)

Saturday, July 22
8:30 am Attila Jakub (by Katalin Filtranti)

Parish Prayer List

Kathy Baretela, Mario Bezrukovs, Maria 
Borkavach, Diane & Ron Bush, Joe 
Carusi, Alexis Ciallella, Luis Cintra, 
James Conniff, Cathy Clemente, Ashley 
Diaz, John Dibacco, Christopher 
DiGiovanna, Brian Dugan, Robert Ellis, 
Marie Ferko, Mary Gillespie, Paul Grady, 
Denise Goode, Jim Hogan, Celia Izzo, 
Joe Johnston, Rosina LaComb, Rick Macey, Julie 
McDonald, Galdino Montoya, Joseph & Elizabeth 
Pobiak, Becky Price, Alice Richter, Michael Scaglione, 
Virginia Tunison, Anthony Vitanza, Terrence Wood, 
and Justin Zwolski.

Please pray for those who have passed, the 
family members who mourn them, and for 

all those who are facing challenges.

Memorial Candle

The Cathedral Sanctuary candle may be memorialized 
for a special intention or in memory of a departed loved 

one for one week. The requested donation is $25 and 
may be reserved at the parish office.

This week’s intention:

For Blaire & Tyler Eltringham from Mom

'High-Tech 
Scripture' of 

the week



This Week's Gospel... Protecting Your Child

Have you noticed the confusing messages that are 
marketed to your child recently?  These lies are aimed 
directly at the formation of your child’s view of the 
world, and they can affect their confidence, their 

personality, and their life 
choices.

As their guardian, you'd 
gladly stand in the way 
of anything that tries to 
harm your child.  But 
what about as they grow 
older, or are out on their 
own?

The only lifelong protection for your child is for them 
to have the confidence that comes from a firm 
foundation in their faith, in the unalterable truth that 
God loves them, and in the fact that He has a unique 
plan for their well-being.

A parent will always have the primary role in shaping 
their child’s faith, and our Religious Education program 
will assist you by teaching them about God’s truth, 
about His plan for them, and about His unwavering 
devotion to helping them lead the best possible life, 
both now and in Heaven.

If your child is in first grade or above, please register 
them this week for classes that will strengthen their 
faith and prepare them for either First Communion 
or the Sacrament of Confirmation.

You can get more information and download a Student 
Registration Form at www.CathedralPB.com.

It’s the next best thing to spending your entire life 
standing over them with a shield.

It’s easy to become overconfident when we read this 
week’s Parable of the Sower.  After all, we regularly 
attend Mass on Sunday, so we must be among ‘the 
seeds which have fallen on rich soil’, right?

That may be true, but the rest 
of the parable reminds us that 
the world is constantly trying 
to choke our faith, to scorch 
our heart, to distract us, and 
to separate us from God.  In 
fact, our modern culture seems 
to do this with a focused, 
intentional effort.

To remain close to God, we need to stand firm in our 
faith with a similar focused, intentional effort.

St Paul tells us that the fruits of the Spirit are love, joy, 
peace, patience, and much more (Gal 5:22-23) – but 
to enjoy these gifts we need to remain on our guard 
so that the world does not steal away our peace, our 
joy, or worst of all – our love.

We need to spend at least a few minutes each day 
‘actively rejecting’ the message that the modern world 
would like us to accept.  Place a Bible near your bed 
and read a page or two of a Gospel each night, so that 
you can hear from God each evening.  Join a small 
group or ministry to connect with people who share 
your faith.  Attend a weekday Mass and experience a 
smaller, more intimate setting.  Come to the upcoming 
Philippians Bible study and become familiar with some 
of the most beautiful passages in the entire Bible (see 
below).

Repel this world’s falsehoods and anxiety by spending 
more time with God’s loving Word.



Parish Ministries and Activities

’  

Guide children in their Catholic faith by volunteering 
to be a teacher or assistant in our religious education 
program. Background screening is required. Contact 
Lucy Pratt at lpratt@cathedralpb.com

  

We have Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament every 
Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm, along with Divine 
Mercy at 3:00 pm.  On the First Friday of each month 
we have a Recitation of the Rosary at 6:30 pm, followed 
by Bilingual Adoration, Praise, and Worship at 7:00 pm.

’  

Welcomes all men on Tuesday mornings at 7:30 am 
for coffee and breakfast snacks as we discuss the 
readings for the upcoming weekend. Men are invited 
to attend after the 7:00 am Mass or before attending 
the 8:30 am Mass. 

    

Assist the priest to distribute Holy 
Communion at Mass and bring Holy 
Communion to parishioners in a local 
hospital, nursing facility, or at home. 
Training session is required and is 
provided by the parish. Contact Theresa 
Liland at tliland23@gmail.com or (561) 
329-4605

  

We have several groups meeting at 
different times and days of the week. 
Couples, all-male, all-female, mixed, and 
young adults! If you would like to join a small group, 
please contact Beth at smallgroups@cathedralpb.com 
and she will assist you to find the right one for you!

 

“Before you were born, I consecrated you.” If you think 
that you may be set apart by the Lord to serve Him 
as a priest, deacon, or in the consecrated life, contact 
the Vocation Office at (561) 775-9552 or email Fr. Daniel 
Daza-Jaller at ddaza@diocesepb.org. Our Parish 
contact is Fred Topor at ftopor@comcast.net

 

Welcome new members to the parish, plan and execute 
social events, and encourage people to get to know 
one other. Contact Jeanne Hogan at (561) 622-2565

  

This group strives to uphold the teachings of the 
Catholic faith - that life is sacred from the moment of 
conception to natural death. Contact Carol Bal at 561-
694-8953

’  

We welcome all women every Tuesday at 1:00 pm in 
the Family Life Center for refreshments, then we read 
and discuss the upcoming Mass readings from 1:30 
pm to 2:30 pm.  Come join us for smiles and scripture! 
Contact Cheri at cheri.reynolds1@gmail.com for more 
info.



Are you thinking about becoming Catholic? RCIA (Rite 
of Christian Initiation for Adults) welcomes anyone 
considering entering the Catholic Church, or those 
who need to finish their Sacraments. We meet Tuesday’s 
at 7:15 pm.  If you are interested, please call Deacon 
John Beaudoin at 561-622-2565.



Baptisms are held on the second Saturday of each 
month at 11:00 am in the Cathedral. Contact Jeanne 
in the Parish Office to schedule. All paperwork must 

be turned in two weeks prior.
   

Grief Share is a special weekly seminar 
and support group designed to help 
you rebuild your life after the death of 
a loved one. Individuals or entire families 
are welcome to join us in the Family 
Life Center. $20 donation for guide 
book. We will begin again in the fall. 
Contact the Parish Office for more 
information.

 

Proclaim God’s Word to the parish community at Mass 
and other services. Men and women who are good 
readers with strong voices are eligible to be considered 
as lectors. Training is provided. Contact Silvia Stradi 
at (561) 385-5459 or stignatiuslectors@gmail.com

’     

During the school year, at the 10:30 am and 12:30 pm 
Masses, adult volunteers are needed to teach children 
about the Mass Readings and Gospel at their age 
level. Background screening is required. Contact Lucy 
Pratt at lpratt@cathedralpb.com

   

Serve at Sunday Masses to greet people, show them 
to a seat, hand out bulletins, collect the offering, and 
direct people where to receive Holy Communion. 
Contact Jim Rabideau at jarab@comcast.net

See more ministries at www.CathedralPB.com

For more information contact the Parish Office at (561) 622-2565 or office@cathedralpb.com



St. Ignatius Religious Education & Youth Ministry

igh chool outh inistry

Join us for a 'Life Night' on a Sunday 
evening after the 5:00 pm Mass.

All High School teens are welcome!

Dinner & Youth Night until 8:00 pm

Next Life Night is July 23

Announcements

Summer Sizzle Dance Party
Friday July 21, 6:30 - 7:15

Everyone Welcome!

Summer Dance Series

Learn Latin and
Ballroom Dancing

Potluck to follow @ 7:30
$5 with a Dish

$10 without a Dish

No Partner Needed

Family Life Center
Main Hall

Visit the NEW Cathedral
website at

www.CathedralPB.com

Is your child
about to enter

FIRST GRADE or above?



Noticias En Español Catholic Mindset

Con mucha alegría queremos anunciar el inicio 
del Ministerio Orando por Nuestros Niños (MOPNH) 
aquí en la Catedral de San Ignacio de Loyola. Las 
reuniones serán el primer jueves de cada mes de 
6:30 a 7:30 pm, ingreso por la puerta lateral de la 
capilla. De la mano de nuestro Señor Jesucristo 
y de la Santísima Virgen María, estamos seguros 
que este Ministerio crecerá y dará muchos frutos 

de bendición para nuestros niños y toda la 
comunidad en general. Todos están invitados a 

reunirse. Los esperamos.

Bautizos: Llame al Padre Mike al 
(561) 622-2565. Las clases de preparación 

para padres y padrinos son el primer jueves 
del mes a las 7:00 pm y el siguiente

domingo será el Sacramento.

Confesiones: Todos los sábados a las 3:00 pm 
o llame al Padre Mike para hacer una cita.

Hora Santa Biligüe: El primer viernes del
mes 7:00 a 8:00 pm. Para registrarse en la 

parroquia o para más información diríjase a 
la mesa de bienvenida en la puerta principal 

de la iglesia.

Las Damas Católicas en Acción: 
Agradecemos a nuestra comunidad de la 
Catedral de San Ignacio de Loyola por su 

generosidad. Sus donaciones para madres 
embarazadas y necesitadas ayudaron
a 20 familias. También extienden su 
agradecimiento por su amabilidad. 

Bendiciones.

Para obtener más información, visite 
www.CathedralPB.com/espanol

Outreach Food Pantry

Open Monday to Thursday, 1:00 to 3:45 pm

The pantry currently needs 1-pound bags of white, 
yellow or brown rice, 1-pound bags of dry black or 
navy beans, peanut butter and jelly, cereal, canned 
fruit, canned green beans, canned peas, canned 
carrots, ramen noodles, boxed macaroni and 
cheese, Progresso or Campbells chunky soups, 
beef or chicken broth, packets of dry powdered 
milk, and jarred pasta sauce.  The pantry does not 
need canned corn, canned tuna or pasta at this 
time.

When Publix offers a BOGO deal, please consider 
buying one for yourself and donating the other to 
the pantry.

Have a Blessed Week!

Family Prayer Corner

"The family, as a community of 
love, is the first and 
fundamental school of social 
living." - Pope St. John Paul II


